
 

 

 

October 20, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Thomas Effinger 
Director, Environmental 
Dominion Energy South Carolina 
220 Operation Way, MC C221 
Cayce, SC 29033 
 

 

RE: Stakeholder Modified Removal Action 

SCE&G Fleet Maintenance Site (Congaree River) 

 Columbia, South Carolina 

 

 

Dear Mr. Effinger: 

 

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control’s State Voluntary Cleanup Program 

received notice from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers that the historic properties Memorandum of 

Agreement (MOA) for the Stakeholder Modified Removal Action (SMRA) project is being finalized and 

prepared for signature. The Department understands that once the new historic properties MOA is 

signed by all parties and fully executed, the existing MOA for the Capping project would be terminated.  

The Department concurs with moving forward on finalizing the historic properties MOA for the SRMA. 

 

If you have any questions feel free to contact me at (803) 898-0910 or at cassidga@dhec.sc.gov.   

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

Greg Cassidy 
State Voluntary Cleanup Program 
Bureau of Land and Waste Management 
 
 
cc: File 52561 

Lucas Berresford, BLWM 
Ken Taylor, BLWM 
Veronica Barringer, Midlands EA Region 
Chris Corley, Midlands EA Region 
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